
 
 
I have thoroughly enjoyed serving on school council for the past two years, including last 
year as Vice President, and would very much like to continue as a school councillor. 
Reservoir High School is a great school with dedicated staff and strong school leadership, 
and it has been exciting to be a member of the council during this recent period of positive 
change. I am strongly committed to the local community having been a scout leader at 1st 
Reservoir Scouts for several years. During the week I work for the Victorian Parliament, as 
Sergeant-at-Arms, and believe that my experience in that role provides a strong foundation 
to ensure that the council remains accountable to parents, teachers, the community, and to 
our students. If I am elected to the school council I will continue to do what I can to help 
everyone to appreciate what a great school Reservoir High is. 
 
Vaughn Koops 
 


